
 
      

  Third Sunday of Easter ~ April 10, 2016 

Church of Saint Joseph 
                                                                           6 New Street, Mendham, New Jersey 07945 ~ www.stjoesmendham.org

 

The Celebration of  
The Eucharist 

Mass Intentions ~ 
 

Monday, April 11th     
   9:00 a.m.  Alfred Hadinger 
       

Tuesday, April 12th     
   9:00 a.m.  Michele Monteleone 
             

Wednesday, April 13th     
  9:00 a.m.  Frank Marotta, Sr. 
 

Thursday, April 14th     
  9:00 a.m.  For the People 
    
Friday,  April 15th     
  9:00 a.m.  George & Louise 
                   Doremus 
                                                                                                                                                                 

Saturday, April 16th     
 8:00 a.m.  John & Regina  
                   Mulhearn 
 5:00 p.m.  Peter Cavalero 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Sunday,  April 17th     
   7:30 a.m.  Warren Swan 
   9:00 a.m.  Dorothy Brady 
 10:30 a.m.  Frank Rainaldi 
   12 Noon   Elizabeth Cugliari 
                                                                                                                                              
Reconciliation: 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:30 p.m. 
 

Baptisms: 
     First & Third Sundays of the Month 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOCUS: Our Eucharistic celebration resounds with a bold 
proclamation: Worthy is the Lamb. The second reading offers 
a vibrant visual of what is taking place during our Sunday Mass. 
As the Catechism says, “In the earthly liturgy we share in a 
foretaste of that heavenly liturgy.” (CCC1090) Like the Apostles in 
the first reading, we, through our prayer and ritual action, boldly 
profess Jesus as Lord. Again, according to the Catechism, we 
“join the unending praise that the Church in heaven, the angels 
and all the saints sing.” (CCC1352) 
  
 
 
 
Readings for Next Weekend  
First Reading:                                  Second Reading:           Third Reading: 
Acts of the Apostles 13:14, 43-52        Revelation 7:9, 14b-17      John 10:27-30   
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 STAFF 

 

Pastor:  Rev. Msgr. Joseph T. Anginoli, J.C.L.  Ext. 15 
Parochial Vicar:  Rev. David Monteleone  Ext. 16 
frdavid@stjoesmendham.org 
Weekend Associates:  Rev. Msgr. Kenneth E. Lasch 
                                      Rev. Msgr. Peter J. McHugh 
 

Religious Education: 
Annette Tracy, Director of Religious Education  Ext. 13 
atracy@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Youth Ministry 
& Confirmation Coordinator: Mark Tosso             Ext. 17 
tosso@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Religious Ed. Administrative Assistant: Rose Abbey          Ext. 14 
religioused@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Director of Music Ministries: Mary Pat Davies 
School: 973-543-7474  Ext. 314           Parish House   Ext. 18 
MDavies@SJSMendham.org 
 

Parish House: Jackie Cronin, Administrative Assistant Ext. 10 
jcronin@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish Finance Manager: Lisa Mauriello  Ext. 11 
finance@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Calendar/Administrative Assistant: Diane Quaglia Ext. 24 
dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish Trustees: Mortimer O’Shea 
              William Gilligan 
 

Parish House: 973~543~5950 
        Monday ~ Friday:  9:00 a.m. to 12 noon  
                                            1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

www.stjoesmendham.org  
 

Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter  
 

 
Welcoming/Weddings: 
Fran Plodkowski   973~543~2145 
 

Pre~Cana: 
Steve and JoAnn Peck                 jpeck62@gmail.com 
Joseph and Beverly Ryan                          brnonna@yahoo.com 
 

Family Liturgy: 
Maria Gray                                                 908~955~6383 
 

Spiritual Life: 
Beverly Ryan 908~879~8799  
 
Parish School Served By: 
Lisa Gillespie   School Principal 
Cathleen Witczak     Administrative Assistant 
Lisa Mauriello   Finance Manager 
Karen Johnson   Operations Manager 
Lynne Connor   HSA President 
Brian O’Dowd   Education Council 

 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

To Enable Parishioners to Live Their 
Christian Vocation in the World. 

 

 
If you are going into the hospital and would like a priest to 

visit you there, please call the Parish House at  
Good 973~ 543~5950 to inform the priest.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We welcome 
The Kinsella Family 
who recently joined 

our parish. 
  

Welcome & God Bless! 
                   

 
Sunday Offering  

 

                     April 3, 2016: $ 8,314 
 

Thank you for your 
  generous spirit! 

 

                                             Fr. Joe 

      
 
Assumption College for Sisters, Denville, will 
host their Fifteenth Annual Caring Basket 
Gala on April 14, honoring Msgr. Kenneth E. 
Lasch, Kathleen Ginty Hyland, and Fred and 
Mary Alice Lawless.  The event will be held at 
the Hanover Marriot from 6:30-10:00 p.m.  
Featured during the event are a 50/50 cash 
raffle, wine pull and basket raffle, along with 
silent and live auctions.  All proceeds are 
primarily for the support and education of the 20 
international Sisters from developing nations 
who are attending the college.  For more 
information and for the invitation, visit  
www.acs350.org/events-2/. 
 

Good Deed Friday ~ We’d like to hear about 
your good deeds and we will post them on the 
Saint Joseph Facebook page every Friday.  No 
deed is too small to be recognized. You are free 
to be anonymous, as a good deed is its own 
reward! Email your good deed to 
dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org. 



Spiritual Enrichment 
 

 

Celebrating the Jubilee of Mercy through 
Contemplation ~ four, one-hour sessions of 
contemplative prayer.  We hope you can join us 
for one or more sessions in the East Room from 
7:30 ~ 8:30 p.m., facilitated by Dr. Joseph Ryan. 
 

 

April 10 ~ Mercy: Reflecting God’s Love 
April 17 ~ Silence: Listening For God in Our Life 
April 24 ~ Judgement: All Are One 
 

Save the Date! Our Spring Communion 
Breakfast, will take place on Saturday, April 30.  
Mass will be at 8:00 a.m., followed by a full 
breakfast  buffet and presentation in the gym. 
Justin Anderson, PhD, will be our speaker. His 
presentation is entitled: “Who Alone Has Done 
Great Wonders, for His Mercy Endures 
Forever”.   Dr. Anderson will explore Pope 
Francis’ Encyclical Laudato Si in a Year of 
Mercy. We are all connected in a wonderful 
matrix of relationship to God, our earth and each 
other. Tickets will be sold in the Narthex 
following all Masses the weekend of April 23 
and 24 or at the Parish House. Tickets are $15 
per person and can be purchased until 
Wednesday, April 27. 
 

Women’s Cornerstone: a thankful heart… 
Draw close to God, be uplifted and 
strengthened.  You long for a spiritual refreshing 
connection. Thankfully there is a way… 
consider attending Women’s Cornerstone.  This 
24-hour, overnight retreat, sponsored by St. 
Joseph’s Women's Cornerstone Team VII, will 
be held on April 29 and 30.  Meals and private 
rooms will be provided at the beautiful Quellen 
Center in Mendham.  Brochures with the 
registration form included are located in the 
narthex and on the parish website. Several 
woman parishioners have signed up already. 
We have room for you….  Come join us! Please 
contact Judy McAndrew at 201-207-8035, 
bjpmds@aol.com, or Debby Fullam, 973-543-
1580, djbobwhite@aol.com, if you have any 
questions.  
 
 

Bible Study with Father David meets on 
Wednesdays at 9:30 a.m. in the East Room. If 
you have questions, please call Fr. David. 
 

The Men’s Discussion Group meets on the 1st 
and 3rd Saturdays of each month, from 8:30 a.m. 
to 10 a.m. in the East Room. This forum 
provides presentations and open discussions on 
a variety of topics to promote a deeper 
understanding of our Catholic faith. Please call 
Bob Manthey at 973-543-2129 for details.    
                                            Next meeting date: April 16 

 
Worship 

 
 

The Rosary is prayed weekdays at 8:30 a.m. 
in the chapel. 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament takes 
place every Friday, after the 9:00 a.m. Mass 
(9:30 ~ 10:30 a.m.) and every first Saturday, 
after the 8:00 a.m. Mass (8:30 ~ 9:30 a.m.). 
Saturday’s Holy Hour is devoted to Mary, 
Mother of all the living. We offer our prayers for 
all those who are suffering and hurting, 
especially those affected by abuse and abortion. 
Please consider devoting some time in quiet 
prayer with our Lord – it’s good for the soul! For 
more information, please contact Fr. David at 
the Parish House.   
 

Every Monday following 9:00 a.m. Mass, the 
Divine Mercy Chaplet and Novena is prayed 
for all those who are suffering from cancer and 
other serious illnesses. Please join us in the 
chapel. For information, call Father David at the 
Parish House. 

 
Ministry to Life 

 

Prayer vigils for abortion victims, their parents 
and doctors are held every Wednesday at 
Planned Parenthood, 196 Speedwell Ave., 
Morristown, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. Also on 
Fridays, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. at Garden 
State Gynecology, 25  Lyndsley Drive in Morris 
Township (behind the Westin/Governor Morris 
hotel). This is a new clinic with ample parking. 



For more information, please call Colleen Dolan 
at 973-543-7037.  

 
The Sacrament of 

Anointing of the Sick 
 

Not a Sacrament for the dying only! Please call 
the Parish House to inform one of our priests that 
a family member needs the Sacrament of 
Anointing of the Sick before the person becomes 
gravely ill. This sacrament may be repeated. It is 
also appropriate to receive this sacrament prior to 
surgery. “If circumstances suggest it, the 
celebration of the Sacrament of Anointing of the 
Sick can be preceded by the Sacrament of 
Penance.” (1140, The Catechism of the Catholic Church) 

 
 

St. Joseph School News 
  sjsmendham.org 

      
 

 

Tomorrow, Grade 5 will be attending the 9:00 
a.m. liturgy. 
 

On Tuesday, April 12, the parents of our 4th 
Grade students are invited to join their students 
for lunch.  Parents will meet with Mrs. Gillespie 
at Noon in the East Room and then join their 
students for lunch in the cafeteria at 12:20 p.m. 
 

Friday April 15, marks the end of the 3rd 
marking period. 
 

Formal registration for the 2016 ~ 2017 school 
year has begun for new students.  Please 
contact Cathleen Witczak in the school office to 
arrange a tour. 
 

Please visit us at sjsmendham.org for all of the 
latest news and events happening at St. Joseph 
School.  
 

St. Joseph School has some openings for 
students in the lower grades.  We were 
designated a National Blue Ribbon School of 
Excellence in 2012, are  AdvancED Accredited 
and a STEM school.  For more information, 
please call 973-543-7474, ext. 7. 
 

 St. Joseph School Where Faith, Family and 
Education Come Together.  

Religious Education 
www.stjoesmendham.org 

        

Annette Tracy, DRE, ext. 13 
atracy@stjoesmendham.org 

 

Rose Abbey, Assistant, ext. 14 
religioused@stjosemendham.org 

 
REGISTRATION FOR 2016-2017 RELIGIOUS 

EDUCATION PROGRAM 
 

Parish registration forms will be online for your 
convenience starting May 1.  There is a discount 
for those who register by July 1, 2016.  We 
welcome any new families who are registered 
parishioners. For students who attend public 
school, formal religious education begins in 1st 
grade and is a continuous process through 
Confirmation in 10th grade. Catholic High School 
students are required to attend Confirmation 
class in 10th grade.  Our Kindergarten program 
is optional.  Questions?  Contact Annette Tracy, 
DRE,  at 973-543-5950, ext. 13. 
 

APRIL SCHEDULE FOR GRADES K~8 
 

Sundays, April 10, 24 
Faith Group at 8:45 a.m. 

 

Sunday, April 17 
Hope Group at 8:45 a.m. 

 

Monday, April 18  
Love Group at 4:00 p.m. 
TLC Group at 7:00 p.m. 

 
 

Family Liturgy 
 
Family Liturgy will be held during the 10:30 
a.m. Mass on the first and third Sundays of 
the month. 
 

On Sunday, April 17, there will be a pull-out 
program open to children from preschool 
through 6th grade.  We will invite the children to 
process into the chapel after the opening prayer 
for a special age-appropriate liturgy and 
reflection.  The children will rejoin the 
congregation after the homily.    
 



Note: We are looking for teen volunteers (grades 
7-12) to help with the pull-out program. Please 
contact Mrs. Gray at 908-955-6383 or 
mgray0415@gmail.com. 
 

This is our LAST day for the Family Liturgy 
program for this season. We thank our 
coordinator, Mrs. Maria Gray plus all our 
volunteers who have been a part of this special 
ministry from October 2015 until April 2016.  We 
will continue with a new Family Liturgy program 
in the fall. 

 
                    Confirmation ~ Year I & Year II 

              (Grades 9 & 10) 
 

 

Sunday, April 17 
 

12 Noon Teen Mass  
 

Confirmation classes will be held later that day 
at 5:00 p.m. 

 
CONFIRMATION PROGRAM 
REGISTRATION 2016-2017 

 

IF…you are entering 9th grade this fall at a 
non-Catholic high school… 

OR 
IF…you are entering 10th grade in a Catholic 

high school… 
 

You and a parent must attend the 
Confirmation welcoming meeting on 
Wednesday, April 13, at 7:30 p.m. in the 
church.  We will welcome you to the 
Confirmation preparation process, discuss 
details of the program and begin the registration 
process.  Please contact Mark 
Tosso,  tosso@stjoesmendham.org, with any 
questions. 

 
 

 

                       Teen News 

           High School Youth Ministry 

                                        
This weekend and next weekend, our 
teens will be conducting their annual 
Nail Fundraiser to benefit our eighth 

annual mission trip to Appalachia. Teens will be 
speaking at each of the Masses this weekend 
about their experience on our rebuilding 
trips.  Parishioners will have the opportunity to 
support our efforts by 'buying a nail' after Mass 
and submitting prayer requests. Checks may be 
made payable to "Church of St. Joseph." Thank 
you for your prayers and support. For more 
information, please contact Mark Tosso. 
 

The next Teen Dinner will be on Thursday, April 
14, at 6:30 p.m. in the East Room. Everyone is 
welcome. Come at 6:30 p.m. to help cook or 
come at 7:15 to eat. 
 

All are invited to our next ‘crack of dawn’ 6:30 
a.m. Mass and bagels breakfast ~ Monday, 
April 11, at 6:30 a.m.   Start the week right, with 
6:30 a.m. Mass in the chapel and then enjoy 
fresh, hot bagels in the East Room before 
heading off to school.   

 
 

Diocese of Paterson  
 
Vocations Discernment for young men, ages 
15-25. “Quo Vadis – Where are you going?” 
Where is the Spirit acting in your life? Where is the 
Lord encouraging you to go? Quo Vadis Days are 
a time of recreation, fellowship, and prayer to help 
you explore the Lord’s call in your life. Activities 
will include prayer, Mass, Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament, Liturgy of the Hours, Rosary, games, 
sports, talks, great food, and discussions. It is a 
time to share our faith and meet other young men 
seeking God’s will. Quo Vadis Days will be held 
June 29 - July 1 at the Sacred Heart Retreat 
Center in Newton, New Jersey. There is no cost. 
For more information and/or registration, contact 
the coordinators, Fr. Jared Brogan and Fr. Edgar 
Rivera in the Vocations Office at 973-777-8818, 
ext. 711. You can also email Frs. Brogan and 
Rivera at jbrogan@patersondiocese.org or 
fredgar@patersondiocese.org. 
 

Parishioners, please note:  On our Diocesan 
website, www.patersondiocese.org, there is the 
Advance Directive for End of Life Issues available 
for printing. This directive has been approved by 
the Bishops of New Jersey. 



Human Concerns 

 
 

Spring Frozen Meal Collection ~ You can impact 
the life of one hungry family at the Father English 
Center by preparing a dinner for them.   The 
weekend of April 16 and 17 we will be handing out 
aluminum pans.  Each pan will contain suggested 
recipes for a nourishing meal or you can prepare 
one of your own.  Please take a pan, make a 
dinner and freeze it. The frozen meals should be 
returned on Saturday, April 23, between 8:30 & 
10:00 a.m. at the St. Joseph School entrance.  A 
truck from the Father English Center will be there 
to collect the frozen dinners and deliver them 
directly to the Center. Please be aware that we 
cannot hold frozen pans until the next 
collection. If it is impossible to deliver your dinner 
on Saturday, a cooler will be in the narthex of the 
church on Friday, April 22 from noon to 3:00 p.m.  
Please call Lesly Straub at 973-543-6469 or Mary 
Creamer at 973-543-9522 with questions. Thank 
you for your continued generosity. 
 

Please note: Due to ongoing construction in the 
Christopher House, St. Joseph Church will NOT 
be collecting clothing donations until further 
notice. We will continue to collect nonperishable 
food items. If you have other items to donate to 
the Father English Center, please call Adi 
Conover at 973~543~0248.   
 

Please continue to help stock the shelves at Bob 
and Carol's Food Pantry at the Father English 
Center in Paterson.  The pantry is in serious need 
of the following items: rice,    canned soups, 
canned beans, pasta, and pasta sauces.  Place 
your donations in the bin at the west entrance.  If 
you have any questions regarding this request, 
please call Emily Wood, 973-543-3445.  Thank 
you! 
 

 
The Mendham Borough Historical Society will 
meet on Tuesday, April 26, at 7:30 PM in the 
Garabrant Center, 4 Wilson Street, Borough. 
Public invited; parking/program free. This program 
is funded by the Horizons Speakers Bureau of the 
New Jersey Council for the Humanities, a state 
partner of the National Endowment for the 
Humanities.  
 

St. Paul Inside The Walls: 
Jewel of the Diocese ~ Wednesday, April 13                                           

7:30-9:00 p.m. 
 

What Are the Seven Habits of Christian 
Disciples?  ~ Saturday, April 16               10:00 a.m.-noon 
 

Visit: www.insidethewalls.org   for more 
information. 

 

 
 
If you are new and would like to join our parish family, please fill out the form below. 
 

       NEW PARISHIONER REGISTRATION FORM       
 

Family Name:_______________________________________________________ Date: ________________ 
Address:_____________________________________City:_______________________  Zip: ____________ 
Telephone (H)______________________________ (Cell): ________________________________________  
E-Mail:_________________________________________ Would you like to join our Parish E-mail List?: __________ 
Husband:___________________________________________________________Religion: _____________ 
Wife:______________________________________________________________ Religion: _____________ 
 

List Only Those Living With You:                                                                     
 Children                                        Date of Birth                Religion                       School & Grade                                             
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Children Eligible for CCD: _____      Others living with you? ________         How Related? _______________ 


